
As a business owner that is heavily involved in the manufacturing and repair of heavy equipment for the commercial fishing industry 
and the repair side of the timber industry on the Oregon coast, I will have to say that it is unbelievable that we are facing proposals 
to raise taxes after what our society has endured during this last year. 
PLEASE, let’s not break the industries that house and feed our people. 


